
PAPAKURA BRIDGE CLUB 3A & 5B TOURNAMENT 

REPORT 

Papakura Bridge Club held a most successful combined Open and Intermediate 

grade tournament on Saturday 24th February. This represented a team effort 

of club committee, members and players from throughout Auckland and wider 

afield. 

A full room of 16 tables resulted, providing a demanding day for the 

experienced Director Patrick Carter. 

Results are posted on the club web site and are available on NZBridge 

tournament page as well. 


